
From: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed)
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: RE: pqcrypto webpage
Date: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 8:47:00 AM

Hey Dustin – Thanks for the heads up! The next few days are pretty crazy with getting the EO
Commission details out before the meeting at Berkeley next Tuesday. Next week, while everyone is
there, it should lighten up a bit.
Sara

From: Moody, Dustin (Fed) 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 8:39 AM
To: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed) <sara.kerman@nist.gov>
Subject: pqcrypto webpage
Sara,
The lawyers are just about finished reviewing our Call For Submissions. When we get the final OK,
then we will want to publish a few documents onto our website. The main one is our Call For
Submissions, which describes the evaluation criteria, submission requirements, and describes the
process we will follow. We also have a few auxiliary files Larry Bassham is creating for implementers
(API file, intermediate values file, KAT file). Just wanted to give you a heads-up so you know that’s
coming. Andy told me you’re pretty busy assisting with some other project. Hopefully this won’t be
too much of an effort. Thanks!
Dustin
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